Mallott Asks
All Interested
To Send Letters

Byron Mallott, Executive Di-
rector ‘of RurAL CAP, has re-
quested that all interested people
in‘the State of Alaska send letters
to the congressional delegation
in support of increased funding
for Head Start programs.

Presently there is a possibility
that the RurAL CAP budget will
be cut up to $40,000 because
Congress  has. decreased 'the

.amount of funding -available to
Head Start programs.
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